From: Sun Crest

To: Tom Engels
Subject: Fwd: Rob Peterson
Date: Thursday, December 01, 2016 3:10:24 PM

Fromj
Date: ec at 2
Subject: Rob Peterson

To: suncrestproject@horizonh20.com

I cannot see the initial blight of the towers but suffered intensely
during construction with the constant, noisy helicopters 6 days a week for months. I just rec’d
your latest “support project” information from CPUC.

I will assume the horrific noise will again be part of it but perhaps you can estimate the time
length for me....

Also, the General Plan designation is set to change to SR-10 for my lot. What about for your
site? Although you have RL-80 presently, what is it supposed to change to?

Is the height of the next support project more than the present towers? Will it surpass the
nearby hills in between my road and your site (which buffer and protect my view?

How many support projects are planned?

Thanks,

PS I do see ugly towers/lines across Japatul Valley Rd which connect to your tower station
and wonder if this as well as future support projects are planned for

the area south of the chain link fenced-in area of towers originally dropped.

I have a conflict with the Dec. 8 meeting but hope to be there. Perhaps you an respond briefly
to my concerns here.



